
TBJ Youth 
Group Sock 
Drive 

Collecting new 
socks at all TBJ 
Passover Seders. 

Temple B'nai 
Jeshurun/Des 
Moines, IA 

templebnaĳeshurun.org  

There are two main 
reasons socks are 
among the most 
valuable piece of 
clothing to people 
without permanent 
housing. For one, feet 
work overtime when 
there’s no cozy home 
(or laundry room) to 
return to each night. 
The other reason is that 
socks and underwear 
aren’t often donated or, 
when they are, the 
goods can’t be 
sanitized and put to 
use.

If you put yourself in 
someone else’s shoes 
(pun definitely 
intended), you can see 
how clean, warm socks 
are a true treasure. To 
make a difference this 
passover season, 
consider donating new, 
dark socks to our sock 
drive for homeless and 
otherwise less 
fortunate families.  We 
are looking for new, 
black, adult (XL) socks.

Thank you and 
chag kasher  


